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Grey Bears expect
3000 dinner guests

The Grey Bears are expecting more than 3000
guests to sit down to their 9th annual Christmas
dinner at Civic Auditorium on Dec. 19 from noon to
dpm

This annual dinner is offered free to all seniors
in Santa Cruz County and includes a gala turkey
banquet, treats from Santa, entertainment and a
day. full of warmth and sharing.

The entire community of Santa Cruz con-
tributes funds, food services and time. However,
the Grey Bears still need donations of money, 20-
pound turkeys and volunteers to help with all
aspects of the dinner.

To offer assistance, contact the Grey Bears,
1298 Fair Ave., or call 427-3000.




